RRHS Football Booster Meeting
4/7/15

Amason called meeting to order at 7:00. He explained booster dues. How we have lower the price to $10/ family. Booster membership gives each family voting rights and makes the booster club a more democratic process. The makings of a successful booster clubs are the ones who all pull together and have many parents involved. Team of parents supporting our team of boys.
Amason introduced all the board members and turned the meeting over to Coach Wynn.
Points of Emphasis:
Gold Rush is over and was very successful.
Football 101 is going on now. The boys met the new defensive coordinator on Tuesday.  Defense is discussed on Tuesday and Offense on Thursday but boys should come both days. We are creating “athletes” – Coach wants boys to learn many different positions.
Spring dates were discussed and will be sent out to parents as soon as a few things are finalized.
May 15th will be a short scrimmage
May 22nd MUST Navy/ Gold game $5.00 or five canned goods
Coach spoke a bit about Fundraiser Card given out at the beginning of spring practice. Try and sell 2 a day. If all cards aren’t sold, players will meet up and go out to sell on Saturday, 23rd. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]7 on 7 money ($100) is due on May 11th.
Player packages will be available online very soon. You pick your package, sizes and pay online. First order will be placed on May 25th and second order mid June.
Discussed new uniforms and new scoreboard and sound system that is due to be finished by Aug. 1st.
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Amason explained info on scoreboard. $90,000 (roughly 30% below market pricing). Receiving $30,000 from Jr. Knights program. $10,000 from another source. So we would need a loan of $45-50,000. Looking at Wells Fargo and Geneva Capital right now for funding.  Other sports will also be able to use the scoreboard and are looking to ask other sports to contribute towards payments.
Wynn discussed season ticket options – which are still tentative at this point.
Wynn answered some questions about practice gear and helmets which Coach said are all in pretty good shape. Some things will need to be ordered but nothing in bulk.
Amason went over budget and discussed different line items. He explained that historical numbers were used from past budgets. Also that we have budgeted our income on the low side and our expenses on the high side.
Motion was made by Mr. Johnston to approve the line item in the budget for the scoreboard. Mr. Porter seconded the motion. The motion was voted on and passed.
Motion was made by Mr. Kenney to approve the budget. Mr. Jenkins seconded the motion. The motion was voted on and passed.
The next Executive Board meeting is scheduled for April 28th and Amason invited all Committee Chairmen to attend this meeting to discuss their committees and ideas.
Next Booster meeting is scheduled for May 5th.
Meeting was adjourned at 9:05.

Notes taken by Marlee Livesay, Secretary.
